
 
 
 
 
 
 
 19 August 2016 
Aurizon Network's 2014 Draft Access Undertaking (2014 DAU) - Draft decision on Aurizon 
Network's Amended 2014 DAU  
In light of submissions in response to Aurizon Network’s amended 2014 DAU, in particular Glencore’s submission 
which raises new and material issues for WIRP pricing, the QCA intends to release a draft decision as soon as 
possible.   Accordingly, stakeholders will have an opportunity to comment on the QCA’s draft decision. 
The QCA is committed to the timely consideration of these matters and ensuring due process is afforded to 
stakeholders during our investigation processes. 
 
 


